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From:
Sent:

To:
Subject:

Nevin Overmiller <nevino@aol.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 5:47 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed CFTC Regs

We do NOT want any changes to Futures Trading.

Thank you kindly,

Nevin Overmiller
The Overmiller Group LLC
10510 77th Terrace #129
Seminole, FL 33772


